

## École Forest Trail Public School

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: FOREST TRAIL FUN FAIR May 31, 2018

On behalf of École Forest Trail Public School, we would like to provide your company with information about an exciting event happening in the neighbourhood.

Our School is having an annual Fun Fair Fantastique on Thursday May 31, 2018. We have approximately 800 children from Grades Two to Eight and this signature event brings our families together to celebrate. The Fair will include many fun activities such as Bouncy Castles, a Cake Walk, a photo booth, carnival games, Food Trucks and a Talent Show. The evening is a huge success because of the many wonderful parents, staff and students that volunteer their time to make it happen. We've got so many positive comments from everyone who attended the event in previous years. I have enclosed a facebook post from a mom whose kids do not go to our school on Oakville Mommies Chat facebook page as a testimonial.

We invite you to be a part of this very popular evening by sponsoring an activity. There are various costs for prizes and games, an event and sponsor list is enclosed in the letter, and any contribution will be greatly appreciated. We will publicly recognize your contribution during our event and on our school council website at eftsc.org. We have a thriving school community of about 600 families. The proceeds from this year's Fun Fair will be used to enhance student learning at Forest Trail.

We look forward to discussing this opportunity with you in greater detail. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at funfair@eftsc.org.

Thank you for your consideration in support of this Fun Fair Fantastique.

Sincerely,

Cathie Han

Forest Trail Fantastique School Council Volunteer

Phone: 905-469-0341 • Fax: 905-469-4908 • Absence Check: 1-877-409-6310 • http://for.hdsb.ca